
                                                Rockhounds West Board Meeting 

                                                            December 5th, 2016 

 

Sandy Dahlstrom called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. 

Present were Sandy Dahlstrom, Secretary,  Larry Payne, Member at Large,  Marcia Dorris, Roy Goble,  

Ron Rada,  and Gene Dahlstrom. 

The minutes were approved. 

No Treasurer’s report as Glen Hagy absent. 

Programs: 

The speaker for the December 12th membership meeting is Allan Cannon regarding the mines in 

Australia.  A possible speaker for January is being determined. 

Membership Report: 

Marcia Dorris reported there are 110 members with 4 new members. 

Field Trips: 

The next field trip is December 16th, 2016 to Date Creek with Roy and Kathleen Goble.  Cost is $12.00 to 

ride.  Meet at the Library Parking Lot, Side of the Men’s Club at 7:45 am.  Leave at 8:00 am.  

Website: 

Patricia Casey is looking for someone as a replacement to do our Website. 

Social Committee: 

Sheryll Wallen and Eileen Nelson have the February 14th, 2017 Valentine Party well prepared.  Just need 

approval on the invitation draft.  Cost will be the same as last year.  $5.00 for members and $15.00 for 

visitors. 

Old Business: 

Election of Officers at the December 12th meeting.  The following have volunteered to run. 

President  - Roy Goble 

Vice President – Dan Gist 

Co-Treasurers – sheryll Wallen and Eileen Nelson 

Sandy Dahlstrom will continue as Secretary 

Need Website Chairperson. 

New Business: 



The Hassayampa Cookout is December 19th at 3:30 pm with the Gobles. 

Bobbie Reeder volunteered to be the clubs Publicity Chairperson. 

The next membership meeting is December 12th at the Lecture Hall at 9:00 am. 

The next Board Meeting is January 2 at 1:00 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:15 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sandy Dahlstrom, Secretary 


